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Bill Fearigo Barberton City Schools Matt Gdovin NEOnet 
Michele Gasser Barberton City Schools Chris Zolla NEOnet 
Ron Hollas  Breakthrough Schools Tim Tracy NEOnet 
Lance Green  Copley-Fairlawn Schools Ben Heller NEOnet 
Kelly Kendrick Coventry Local Schools Amanda O’Mara NEOnet 
Jim Marras Cuyahoga Falls City Schools Lillian Johnson NEOnet 
Dave Wallis Cuyahoga Heights Schools Noah Himes NEOnet 
Denise Valerio ESC of Medina Co   
Marc Clendaniel Green Local Schools   
Andrew Shonk Hudson City School District   
Stephanie Swiderski Hudson City School District   
Courtney Baliman Kent City School District   
Scott Ross Manchester Local School District   
Darcy Sentowsky Maple Heights City School District   
Jennifer Milnes Maplewood Career Center   
Mari Engelhart Medina County JVSD   
Eric Spencer Medina County JVSD/NEOnet   
Jeremy Woodworth Mentor Public Schools   
Mike Russ Nordonia Hills City School District   
Angie Wagler Norton City Schools   
Jennette Irish-Glass Orange City School District   
Laura Bell Revere Local School District   
Dustin Boswell Springfield Local School District   
Kim Krajcovic St Augustine   
Cody Lyons Stow-Munroe Falls City Schools/NEOnet   
Nancy Butts Summit Academy   
Tom Janson Summit Co ESC   
Kurt Gwin Tallmadge City School District   
Matt McGing Twinsburg City School District   
Phil Luthman Wadsworth City Schools   
Eric Unangst Woodridge Local School District   
    
    
    
    



 
Items Discussed 
Minutes - The April minutes are posted on the NEOnet website.  
Election of Officers – The committee approved for Jim Marras (Cuyahoga Falls City 
School District) to continue as Committee Chairperson and Marc Clendaniel 
(Green Local Schools) to continue as Vice-Chairperson. 
Advisor Committee Dates – The committee approved the following dates for the 
Technology Advisory Committee meetings:  
 

 September 6, 2018 

 October 4, 2018 

 November 1, 2018 

 December 6, 2018 

 January 10, 2019 (2nd Thursday) 

 February 7, 2019 

 March 14, 2019 (2nd Thursday) 

 April 11, 2019 (2nd Thursday) 

 May 2, 2019 
 

 

Summer Summit – There was an idea to plan a summer summit this year, possibly 
the 1st or 2nd Thursday in August to go over updates, modifications, etc. However, 
the summer months are tough for the group to be away from their districts. We 
will revisit in September at the next Tech Advisory meeting. 

a) Data Privacy – Ongoing discussion regarding data privacy. 
b) Future Ready Schools  
c) Social Media Archiving – Matt McGing to present regarding social media 

archiving. Also, for more information, see email from Jim Marras. 
 

Securly Migration 
a) Fee Increase – There is an increase from $1.00 to $1.60 per student.  
b) Lightspeed EOL Date – The Lightspeed EOL date is July 31, 2018. Districts 

can begin migrating to Securly now. Securly will provide the majority of the 
support, however, NEOnet can assist with scheduling and/or coordinating, 
if necessary. Ben is the project lead for migrating districts to Securly. He can 
be contacted at technicalhelp@neonet.org or 330-926-3900 ext. 601122.  
Also, it is highly recommended that school districts migrate a few devices 
prior to the end of the school year. To begin the process, email Chris Zolla 
at zolla@neonet.org. He will email a form that needs to be completed to 
have a call scheduled with Securly.  There will be more information to 
come.  
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Social Media Archiving  
a) Page Freezer Demo – Matt McGing – Matt did a brief demo of Page Freezer 

and a power point presentation. One of the main reasons that Matt chose 
to go with Page Freezer is because they offer static pricing unlike other 
vendors. The presentation will be added to the share folder as reference.  

 
 

NEOnet Network 
a) Google Classroom – Some concern with permission requirements when 

users are in training. Users aren’t able to participate fully during the training 
session. Districts would have to white list individual domain/drive.  

b) Video  

 WebEx – Currently, we have licenses available. The cost is $60 per 
account. 

 Video Cart – The video cart is mobile and offers a new more flexible 
way of learning. Districts can offer and participate in distance 
learning classes with other districts. Currently, working on pricing for 
the video cart to be set up, delivered and configured.  

c) Two Factor Authentication – NEOnet is beginning two factor authentication 
with staff on a limited basis before rolling out to all employees. We are 
authenticated everything we can, however, doesn’t work with eFP, DASL, or 
ProgressBook. 

d) District Incident Response – A district incident response plan has been 
shared in the Technology Coordinator team drive in Google.  This is 
available for all districts to use. 

e) Firewall and Security Solutions – Ongoing discussion. Currently reviewing all 
options and will present to the Finance Committee.  We have been vetting 
multiple vendors to find the most cost effective and robust solution for our 
consortium. 

f) DDoS Cloud Mitigation – NEOnet is debating whether or not we need to 
renew cloud mitigation.  Some of the same services are offer by our primary 
ISP, OARnet.  The physical appliances will stay in place for at least another 
year. 

 
Technology Integration Discussion 
The last meeting for the school year is scheduled for May 8th at 9:00 a.m. The 
meeting would be good for members and nonmembers to attend to learn more 
about the Tech Integration Service package. More strategic plan and goals for the 
new year. Google training camps are scheduled for June 11th – 14th and 26th – 29th. 
Grad credit will be available.  
 
 
This will be our last Technology Advisory Committee Meeting for the 2017 -2018 
school year. We look forward to seeing everyone in September! 


